
 

CWC News 31 March 2019 

 

PLEASE PASS THIS NEWS ALONG TO OTHER MEMBERS OF YOUR CLUB.  YOU ARE WELCOME TO PUT NEWS OF 

EVENTS INTO YOUR OWN NEWSLETTERS.  

View this email in your browser 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Administrative Office 

Attn:  Alison Dews 

C/- 16 Kingston Road 

SURREY HILLS  Vic  3127 

Phone/Fax:  (03) 9836 2594 

Mob: 0417 967 425 

E-mail :  councilwoodworkclubs@gmail.com 

Website:  https://www.councilwoodworkclubs.org 
  

 

 

Hi Woodies 

 

I didn't want to send you an email on 1 April in case you thought it was a joke, so I'm 

sending it tonight instead!  I hope all is well with your club and all its members.  

 

 

  

Forthcoming Events 
Further ahead: 

 Wangaratta Woodworkers is holding it's seventh annual Scroll Saw Weekend 

(also relevant for pyrographers) on the weekend of 4 - 5 May.  Further 

information from ashofran@outlook.com and a flyer is attached.  

  

 This year's Maleny Wood expo will be held on the 4 - 6 May 2019.  Located 

in the Sunshine coast Hinterland. Further information here. 

  

 The second Lost Trades Fair will be held at Towoomba 4 - 5 May 

2019.  Further information here.  

  

 Albury-Wodonga Woodcrafters are holding the 10th Annual Woodcarving 

Weekend at the Clubrooms, Wodonga Showgrounds, Wilson St. Wodonga 

Victoria on Saturday 15 and Sunday 16 June 2019.  Booking is essential, 

as only 25 places are available.  A flyer is attached.  

  

 The Cooroora Woodcraft Show, presented by Cooroora Woodworkers Club, 

will be held on 20 - 21 September 2019 at  Cooroy Memorial Hall, Maple St., 
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Cooroy. Qld.4563 Contact: Steve Chapman Mob: 

0419611565 www.cooroorawoodworkersclub.com  

  

 The Ballarat Woodworkers Guild is holding a Wood and Craft Show on 21 - 

22 September 21-22, 2019 at Wendouree Sports and Events center, cnr 

Norman St and Dowling St.  For information contact – David Izard on 

0402775248. 

  

 The final Lost Trades Fair will be held at Hawkesbury, 5 - 6 October 

2019. Further information here.  

  

 Goulburn Valley Woodworkers have rescheduled their annual woodworking 

show.  It is normally held in March, but this year will be held at the Macintosh 

Pavilion, Shepparton Showgrounds, on 26 & 27 October, 2019     

 

  

Turnaround dates: 

For turners interested in a great weekend of turning, and meeting up with other 

turners, here's the latest list of Turnaround dates and locations around Australia. No 

experience necessary. 

 May 3 - 6 Grampians Uturn - Ararat showgrounds and trotting track. 

Contact Jeff Willey: willey1953@bigpond.com 

 May 16 - 19 Wandering Termites - Tween waters Caravan Park. Tween 

Waters Holiday Park Merimbula Contact: John Coman.02 6493 2057 or Paul 

Healey 02 6492 2660. 

 June 14 - 16
 
QTurn -  The Outlook. 4001 Ipswich Boonah Rd Boonah QLD 

4310 Contact: Jim Tutin 07 32821378 

 July 19 - 21 Forest Edge - Forest Edge CYC camp Neerim 

East. http://forestedge.cyc.org.au/ Contact: Mary 

Reynolds. lakeviewmary@gmail.com 

 July 26 - 28 TurnUp - Lake Keepit NSW Contact: Alan Watson 0419 621 

976 ajwatson1@bigpond.com 

 August 16  - 18  TurnSA - Kingston SA Contact: Ray and Heather Cottee 

0402 564 209. cotteehj1947@gmail.com 

 September 13  - 15 Phillip Island Down Under Turnaround - The island 

CYC camp, Cowes. Home - CYC The Island Contact: Caroline Talbot (03) 

5956 7300 

 November 1
 
- 3 Proserpine - Lions Camp Kanga 2396 Crystalbrook Rd, 

Crystal Brook QLD 4800 Contact: David 

Drescher.  sales@woodworkingsuppliesqld.com.au  

 November 8  - 10  Jindabyne Roundtooit  - Contact: Richard 

Nutt: nuttworks@bigpond.com 
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What plans for events do you have for 

2019? 
Don't forget to let me know about your plans so that they can be included in our 

newsletter and listed on our website.  

 

 

  

Snippets from Australian Wood Review 

 Video - Wood that moves (mesmerising) 

 Article - The Craft of Veneering 

 Article - Making your Mark 

  

  

Public Liability Insurance - Certificate of Currency 
Certificates of Currency for our group Public Liability Insurance policy are not 

automatically sent to clubs as many do not require them.  

 

If your club does need a Certificate, it is a simple matter to obtain one.  Just 

contact our broker, Nathan Woodhead at CIA. 

 

Nathan Woodhead 

CIA - Consolidated Insurance Agencies 

332 South Road HAMPTON EAST Vic 3188 

Tel:  1300 4 INSURANCE (1300 446 787) 

www.ciainsurance.com.au 
nathan@ciainsurance.com.au 

*************************************** 

 

  

CWC Website 

 

Don't forget to regularly check our website yet.  The address 

is https://www.councilwoodworkclubs.org/ 

 

If your club has a regular newsletter and you'd like to make it available to other clubs 
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via the CWC website, please include our email address on your distribution list (or 

give me details of where your newsletter can be downloaded).   

 

Also, please check your club's details and let me know if you wish to have any 

details added, eg your website.  

  

Newsletter Mailing List 
This newsletter goes out to everyone in your club for whom I have an email address.  

If you wish to nominate an extra person within your club to receive the newsletter, 

please let me know.   

 

That's all for now.  If your club is planning an event - or you know of other activities 

that would be of interest to fellow Woodies -  we're happy to include it on the listing 

(but please give plenty of notice).  Lots of members travel and they are interested to 

know about events that might be on when they are in that area.   

 

All the best to you and your fellow club members (and families of course) 

 

Regards 

 

Alison 

 

Alison Dews 

Council of Woodwork Clubs Administration 

  

 

 

  

 

President:  

Rob Allan 

03 5776 2178 

roballan@hotkey.net.au 
   

Secretary: 

Judy Wheeler 

03 9386 1230 

jwheels@melbpc.org.au 
  

 

Treasurer: 

Max Grigg 

0419 364 236  

max_grigg@bigpond.com.au 
   

 

 


